SAINT JOHN

the boeangelist

CATHOLIC PARISH DAPTO

3 December 2019

Mrs Amanda Wilson
School Principal

St Joseph's

Albion Park

Dear Mrs Wilson

On behalf of the Pastoral Council of St John's Dapto | wish to thank your school for the
support provided to our Multicultural Celebration on Sunday 24th November. The day was
a great success.

The delivery and loan of tables greatly assisted on the day as did the group of volunteer
students who assisted with the face-painting. The students were great ambassadors for

your school.

Christmas Greetings to you and the entire community at St Joseph's Albion Park.

Yours sincerely,

Father Francis Tran \

Parish Priest

T
24 Jerematta Street
DAPTO NSW 2530

e: Dapto@dow.org.au

p: (02) 4261 1315

f: (02) 4262 1527
www.stjohnsdapto.org.au




